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Guardrail Repair Work Scheduled for NM 213  
in Chaparral, NM 

 
 
Las Cruces – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One along with J & H 
Supply and Smith and Aguirre Construction as they will be performing maintenance work along NM 213 
in Chaparral, NM. The work is scheduled to start on Monday June 29, and will be complete by the end of 
business on Monday August 17, 2015.  
 
The work will consist of installation of guardrail along NM 213 from mile marker 0 to 6.2 where 
motorists will encounter lane restrictions as a pilot car operation and flagman will be positioned within 
the work zone as shoulder work is being done. Motorists will be alerted to reduce speed as working hours 
will be Monday to Friday from 7:00 am until 7:00 pm. 
 
For additional information regarding this project you may contact Leandro Montoya - III, P.E., Project 
Manager for the NMDOT District One office. He can be reached at Leandro.MontoyaIII@state.nm.us or 
(575) 544-6593.  
 

### 
 

For questions related to this press release please contact Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT – District One 
Public Information Officer at bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us or (575) 525-7340.  
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